
 

“Through Many Dangerous Toils and Snares 

We Have Already Come” 
 

 
 

 
 

August 29, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Wonderful Advocate and Friend: 

 

We are starting our journey of 30 years sharing, caring, celebrating, and receiving information which will 

“raise the bar” for our community, county, and state. We can’t spell success without U. Our coalition 

continues to be blest because of you. What I am glad about is, we know who has the final say in reality. 

 

Our next breakfast meeting will convene on Monday, September 23, 2024, at St. Margaret’s Catholic 

Church, 410 Addison Road, South, Capitol Heights, Maryland at 9:00 a.m. We will have updates from 

Law Enforcement, Fire and EMS Departments with presentations regarding CVS Health Cost Saver, 

Housing Options and the Permitting Process, Capitol Heights Metro Project, and Homelessness Resources. 

Also, we will begin our discussion regarding the Turkey Drive and the importance of “Voting.” 

 

Your suggestions are critical in helping to set the agenda for our coalition. If you have any concerns or  

want to provide input, please call us at (301) 858-3148 or email us: joanne.benson@senate.state.md.us.  

Thanks for your prayers, unwavering support, confidence and everything you do and continue to do in 

making this such a great and beloved coalition! Also, visit Resources on my website: 

www.joannecbenson.com. 

 

With Gratitude, 
 

Joanne C. Benson 
 

Senator Joanne C. Benson 

24th Legislative District 

Prince George’s County, Maryland 
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